
Over $1 billion dollars of tenants’ bonds is held by  
the NSW Rental Bond Board. This generates $60 
million interest each year. This is tenants’ money.  
However, out of every dollar:

Less than 1 cent is returned to tenants at the end of their tenancy
Only 8 cents goes to Tenants’ Advice & Advocacy Services
12 cents goes to other services and programs
68 cents goes to NSW government agencies
10 cents goes into surplus!

So, the Tenants’ Union and the network of Tenants’ Advice and 
Advocacy Services is calling for more of this interest to go to  
tenants, and the services they need.

We need your support to get More Bang For Your Bond.

Get involved at yourbond.org and  
facebook.com/morebangforyourbond
We’d also love you to fill in your details and leave a comment...

You deserve More Bang For Your Bond!

Yes! I support More Bang For Your Bond.
The interest on tenants’ bonds is tenants’ money. 
More of that interest should go to Tenants Advice & Advocacy 
Services and to tenants.

Return this form to:
Tenants’ Union of NSW
Suite 201, 55 Holt St
Surry Hills NSW 2010

Name:

Email:

Address:

Postcode:

Comment (optional): Please leave a personal comment  
about why you support the campaign and your local  
Tenants Advice & Advocacy Service. We may use your  
comment on social media – but we won’t include your name. 


